
 

Representative Office of Japan to Palestine  

 

Abraj House, 8th Floor, 15 Tokyo Street, Al-Masyoun, Ramallah 
                              Tel: +970 (2) 298-3370/1      Fax: +970 (2) 298-3313 
                             repjapan@rm.mofa.go.jp    www.ps.emb-japan.go.jp   

Press Release 

November 14, 2018 

 

The Recent Situation in Gaza 

(Statement by Press Secretary Takeshi Osuga) 

 

1.   Japan is deeply concerned about the recent rise of tension in 

Gaza and the surrounding areas, and calls on all parties 

concerned to exercise maximum restraint. 

 

2.  Japan firmly believes that the issues facing the two parties, 

Israel and Palestine, cannot by any means be resolved by 

violence, and that they can be resolved only through efforts 

of both sides to build mutual trust and through negotiations 

between them. Japan urges all parties concerned to exert their 

maximum efforts toward resuming the peace negotiations. 

 
(END) 


